University of Alaska Fairbanks Staff Council Resolution 2015-259-2 Approved

The University of Alaska Fairbanks Staff Council unanimously approved the following resolution on March 2, 2015, at Staff Council Meeting #259:

Resolution 2015-259-2:

Resolution in Support of UA Staff Alliance's Response and Feedback to Proposed Changes to UA Layoff Regulations R04.07.110 & R04.08.060. G.

WHEREAS, the University of Alaska Fairbanks Staff Council has reviewed both the proposed changes to UA Regulations R.04.07.110 and R.04.08.060. G. and UA Staff Alliance's response to the request for feedback submitted February 17, 2015; and

WHEREAS, the University of Alaska Fairbanks Staff Council is in agreement with the submitted response; now

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the University of Alaska Fairbanks Staff Council supports UA Staff Alliance's response.

Chris Beks, President, UAF Staff Council

Date